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Invitation to Serve as English Student-Tutors 

Undergraduate students of the Department are invited to serve as tutors for the S.1 bridging program at Sheng 

Kung Hui Li Ping Secondary School. The program will take place in August 2024 and last for three weeks. Tutors’ 

responsibilities include compiling teaching material, performing tutorial duty, marking and evaluating 

assignments, and meeting parents. Upon successful completion of the program, each tutor will receive a 

subsidy of HK$8,000 and a testimonial of service. For more information about the school, please visit the 

school website.  
 

Students who are interested in the tutorship should get in touch with the Department  

(english-dept@cuhk.edu.hk) as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

1-on-1 Writing Tutoring with CENG Tutors  

Racking your brain for essay topics and looking to talk it through with someone else? Wish to get more 

feedback on your English paper before you submit it? Our CENG tutors are offering 45-minute writing tutoring 

sessions to help. This is open to ALL English undergraduates, for writing help in any course. Sign up for a slot 

here, at least 24 hours before your selected time and date.
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